
 
COMMUNITY SERVICES BOARD 

Thursday, July 15, 2021, at 7:00 PM 

275 West Main Street 

Minutes 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Kyle Vincent, Nick Miller, Stephanie Taylor, David Harris, Sara Olson, 
and Jessica Tolman 

OTHERS PRESENT: Special Events Supervisor Shauna Jo Eves 

WELCOME 

INVOCATION/INSPIRATIONAL THOUGHT 

MEETING MINUTES at 7:02PM 

1. Board Member Taylor motioned to approve the April 15th, 2021, May 20th, 2021, and June 17th, 
2021, Minutes and Board Member Tolman seconded the motion.  

NEW BUSINESS 

2. Mural at Centennial Park  

 Board Member Kyle Vincent showed the board members a picture of the completed 
mural. They are planning on doing another one next year.  

3. Orchard Days 2021  

 Special Events Supervisor Shauna Jo Eves gave all the board members a list of 
Orchard Days events and briefly described them.  

4. Summer Programs Update:  
Santaquin Rock Arts, Summer Passport, Escape Club & Camps 

 Special Events Supervisor Shauna Jo Eves stated that they were able to print 600 
summer passports and she’s currently working on the end of summer party.  

 Special Events Supervisor Shauna Jo Eves is currently working on getting the following 
classes up and running: stained glass, pouring art, and rock painting, “how to” series, 
and good vibes club.  

 Special Events Supervisor Shauna Jo stated that our tumbling and martial arts 
programs are going well and running out of space.  

5. Future Summer Programs:  
Concerts in Park, Movies in Park, July Summer in the Park/Art in the Park Session 

 Special Events Supervisor Shauna Jo stated that the first Movie in the Park went well, 
there was a couple glitches, but over all it was good.   

 Board Member Stephanie Taylor mentioned that they could hear the movie, but 
because the screen was next to the park you could hear kids playing.  

 Board Member David Harris suggested that we let the houses around the parks know 
that we are going to be doing a movie in the park.   

 Special Events Supervisor Shauna Jo stated that the first Concert in the Park was a 
success. We ware wanting to do more Concerts and Movies in the Park next spring with 
RAP tax money.  

 Special Events Supervisor Shauna Jo briefly updated board members on RAP tax 
projects.  

6. Other 



 Special Events Supervisor Shauna Jo showed the board members some possible new 
RAP tax logos.  

BOARD MEMBER UPDATES, QUESTIONS, RECOMMENDATIONS 

NEXT MEETING 

7. Thursday August 19, 2021; 7:00pm 

ADJOURNMENT 
 

 ATTEST: 
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